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COMMUNITYCOMMUNITYUpdateUpdate
F r o m  S u p e r i n t e n d e n t  M i k e  M o l n a r

Spring Break has arrived and I think all of us are ready for a change of pace. I want to take a moment to wish you all a safe,
fun, and restful break! As a reminder, school will resume on Tuesday, April 2nd. Please enjoy this recap video, created by
our Communication Specialist, Rachel Mellen, who is an invaluable member of the Amherst Schools. Rachel goes above and
beyond to promote our students, staff, and community so the world can experience our wonderful district and community.
Enjoy your break, and let's return ready to finish the year strong! 

Dear Amherst Community,

https://youtu.be/VK6J_tv3YJ0
https://youtu.be/VK6J_tv3YJ0

